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Thinkuknow has resources on Live Streaming #LiveSkills that can be used to educate children, young people, parents and carers about live streaming (just click on the link).
If you discover images and videos of abuse which are being circulated by young people and adults on social media, there are some clear steps to take and important things to remember.
Please never share a video or image depicting any kind of abuse involving children
Each time a video or image of abuse is shared it re-victimises the child and increases the likelihood of blackmail, feelings of self-blame and powerlessness
Report it to the platform it has been shared on e.g YouTube, Facebook, Snapchat, Instagram etc
Report it to CEOP if it is an image or video of sexual abuse involving a child with a link to where the video or image is hosted e.g YouTube, Facebook.
If it’s not on a public platform and in only exists on a device ie. Phone, tablet. Once reported, with authorisation of CEOP or the Police, delete it from the device it has been sent to (if offender usernames are visible make note of them)
Encourage other people to report if it is being shared publicly

